
 

 

January 22, 2018 

 

Dear Friends of Historic Twin City, GA, Inc: 

 

As we celebrate the successes of 2017, we are truly happy about the myriad of events that the community had an 

opportunity to participate in.  As we begin this new year, we are very enthusiastic about the upcoming fourth 

anniversary of Historic Twin City, GA, Inc. We ask that you join our effort as we kick off our annual fund-raising 

campaign.  

This past year, HTCGA used donated funds to host the “Spring Thing Festival,” which featured city-wide clean up 

and fun activities for families, and a “Fifth Quarter” event after a home football game.  This event featured live 

music, vendors and delicious food.  A Farmers Market of locally grown vegetables was available for purchase. We 

also served as a BRAG (Bicycle Ride Across Georgia) rest stop.  Finally, our annual Christmas parade planned by our 

volunteer fire department ended our 2017 events.  Funds were also earmarked to help in the restoration of 

Rountree Park where several diseased trees threatening damage to the cabin were cut.  We also commissioned a 

professional designer for the park through the DCA.  A storage building and canopies were purchased for the 

Welcome Center as well.  

Anticipated purchases for the year 2018 include the installation of a gallery track system to display art work, 

repairing the roof and ceiling of the Welcome Center, installing shelves in storage building, adding road signs 

directing traffic to Historic Twin City, and creating welcome baskets for new Twin City residents.  We will continue 

the project of developing Rountree Cabin Park. We want you to be a part of all these wonderful events by making a 

financial donation of any amount.   

For several months the city has been in transition.  As the new Main Street Manager, I am increasing my 

knowledge of Historic Twin City, and I am excited about the future of the city.  Activities planned for 2018 include 

continuous city Clean-up, Main Street Yard Sale to kick off the monthly yard sales; Spring Thing Festival; Yard of the 

Month; Dinner Under the Stars; Concert: Jazz, Country, and/or Gospel performance; Trunk-A-Treat; Christmas 

Parade; Tour of Homes; and Christmas Gala; etc.  As we embark upon this journey, some of which is uncharted 

territory, we definitely need your support.   

Last year we received $2,945.00 in donations.  I would like to double or even triple that amount this year.  Through 

your financial gifts, you can help our historic town reach its goal for the coming year.  You can also give your 

donation in memory of or in honor of family members or friends who had or have deep ties to this city.  

If you have any questions, our contact information is listed above. 

Thank you in advance for supporting us in this fundraising effort! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Huddie Culbreth, 

Main Street Manager 


